INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

To: Karen Olson, Deputy Director, Port and Marine Services
Steve McAlearney, Director, Port and Marine Services

CC: Jessica Durocher, Purchasing
From:  Cheri Smith, City Clerk Q&S/
Date: February 23, 2023 - REVISED

Subject:  RFQ 23-002 KW Bight Ferry Terminal Revitalization

The following bids were opened Wednesday, February 22, 2023 at 3:00 p.m. in response to the above
referenced project.

1. Bermello Ajamil & Partners
4711 South LeJeune Road
Coral Gables, FL 33146

2. Tetra Tech (Received in office 2/23)
759 SW Federal Highway, Suite 314
Stuart, FL 34994



